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WWTP 

• Please see the attached results for the samples and flows collected from the WWTF. 
• In November the influent readings are within the normal ranges.  

• The DO equipment is assisting in achieving a more consistent effluent, however 
proving increasingly difficult to meet the standard below 10. Fluidyne has provided 
ORC with a number of strategies to develop a better understanding of the system to 
hopefully achieve consistent effluent. 

 
Collections system 

• The grinder at 52 Artesian continues to go into alarm. The hour meter suggests 
normal usage on the motor, however the unit continuously alarms. ORC 
recommends replacing the control panel and checking the check valve as next steps. 
A new control panel will need to be ordered to facilitate this effort.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 


